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RENSSELAER 2013

Our class gift, a functional Rubik’s Cube measuring over six feet 
tall, will be completed later this fall and installed in the lounge area 
at the end of the DCC Great Hall. 

Members of the class selected this gift during our Junior year, with 
design plans developed throughout Senior year. The cube has been 
designed by Sam Seifert ’13, with the support of Katie Manz ’13, 
Class Gift Chair, and the Class Council.

After an early prototype was built on campus this spring, the final 
structure is being constructed by Nelson Bruns ’10.

GIFT	 >>

NETWORKING

The 2013 Alumni Class Council is providing this update in lieu 
of our canceled gift unveiling. Although the Rubik’s Cube is not 
complete in time for this weekend’s events, stay tuned for a future 
announcement and invitation to join the celebration. 

We hope you’ll enjoy the weekend and continue to keep in touch. 
Brian Nock, Stephen Nock, William Schmitt, Kenley Cheung

Catch up with old friends and make new connections this weekend.
Check out regional events in your new hometown - alumni.rpi.edu/chapters
Send personal and professional updates for the Rensselaer magazine.

FRIDAY - DRINKS IN THE PUB
Join us in the Rensselaer Union Pub at 8:00 p.m. on
Friday, October 4 for drinks and socializing

SATURDAY - FANFEST
Ride on the Ferris Wheel at Saturday’s FanFest at ECAV    

THIS WEEKEND
#RPIRHC

#RPI2013
@RPI_2013

Made out of rolled aluminum, 
the structure is both rigid and 

light weight.

Each individual cube 
measures 15 inches per side, 

weighs about 14 pounds, and 
will have a painted finish.

The final cube will have over 
2000 individual parts!

The 2013 Alumni Class Council has provided this update for your convenience. For questions, please contact stephenpnock@gmail.com.


